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Hello Third Graders,                                                                     August 2022 

 I hope that you are having a great summer and that you are also 
getting ready for an exciting new school year.  I know I am really looking 
forward to meeting all of you! We are going to have a lot of fun learning 
new things together. 

Let me tell you a little bit about myself. I grew up in nearby 
Buckingham and graduated from Central Bucks High 
School East. I then graduated from Millersville University 
with a degree in Early Childhood Education. I completed 
my student teaching in a third grade classroom in the 
York Suburban School District. I’ve taught for two years 
at Buckingham Elementary (where I went to school), 
first as a building substitute and then as a first grade 
teacher.  Last year, I taught second grade at Gayman 
for the first half of the school year and then third grade 
at Groveland for the second half.  I am so happy to be 
settling down here at Pine Run! Go Owls!  I am currently 
working towards my Master’s degree in Social Emotional 
Learning through Neumann University.  In my free time, 
I love to sing and perform in musicals, play the ukulele, 
paint and sketch, go to the beach, journal and spend time 
with my friends and family.  

This year in third grade, we will have the 
opportunity to learn in a lot of new and interesting ways.  
We’ll explore the solar system, motion, butterflies and 
the ECON marketplace. We’ll also continue to read both fiction and non-
fiction texts, write stories, poems and essays, and become superstars at 
multiplication and division.   

Our first day of school is Monday, August 29th. Please come with your 
supplies, a nut free snack and water bottle, and a smile! I can’t wait to 
meet you and to get started on our exciting year together as Sica 
Sunshines!  

 


